
 
Traveling during Covid-19  

or any global health concern 
 
 
 

Can my Troop still travel during Covid-19 or other national or global health 
concerns? 
This will depend on current advisories from the CDC and WHO, as well as local, 
national and international travel guidelines. If travel is allowed both in your 
community and at your destination, taking a trip may be possible. Please contact 
Customer Care at 888-474-9686 to confirm before you begin your plans. 
 
What restrictions does my Troop have to follow while traveling? 
As a minimum precaution, Troops should follow our council’s Troop guidelines. If 
the guidelines in your community or at your travel destination are more restrictive 
than our council guidelines, then you should follow the more restrictive 
guidelines. 
 
Do the girls need to wear masks in the hotel/AirBnB/campsite? 
You will need to contact the hotel/AirBnB/campsite directly to determine their 
recommendations.  
 
What should we do if our trip gets canceled? 
As a best practice, be sure to purchase insurance for the trip. If the trip is 
canceled, do your best to recoup your money or secure vouchers. Contact 
Customer Care at 888-474-9686 to let us know the trip was canceled. 
 
What should we do if our trip gets canceled and the girls are graduating? 
As a best practice, be sure to purchase insurance for the trip. If the trip is canceled 
and the girls are graduating, do your best to recoup your money. Contact 
Customer Care at 888-474-9686 for help with next steps. 
 
What should I do to prepare before the trip? 
Ensure you have supplied council with all of the required documents prior to your 
trip, including correct payment for supplemental insurance. We are also asking 
for a list of participants and emergency contacts at this time so that we can assist 
with contact tracing if need be.  
 
Additionally, make sure to bring cleaning/sanitation supplies and extra gloves and 
masks for all traveling members so they have them if needed.  
 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Customer Care at 
customercare@girlscoutsgwm.org or 888-474-9686.   
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